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JANUARY  MEETING

Euclid Art Association’s Monday, January 7  meeting will be held in Fellowship Hall of East Shore Unitedth

Methodist Church, 23002 Lake Shore Blvd., Euclid.  The entrance is through the back door of the church.  There 

is an elevator to reach the lower level and Fellowship Hall.  Limited parking is behind the church, or across from

Marc’s Pharmacy door.  The doors of the church will be open at 6:45 p.m.  The meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. and is

open to the public.  A $2.00 donation is suggested.

Refreshments will be served after the meeting and program.  The hosts for January will be Carolyn Swaffield and

(?) Volunteer, anyone?  Call Kathy Turk, 216-692-1029.  Thank you.

The monthly Board Meeting will be held Tuesday, January 8, 2008, at 10 a.m. in the North Street Gallery, 21129

North Street, Euclid.  Chairpersons of committees are asked to be present and all members are invited.

PROGRAM

Our January Members’ Night promises to be a bit different.  As mentioned in our last newsletter, Connie Adams

and Pat Simmons will tell us about their special interests and training in art, and Lee Peters will show his video of

the 2006 Euclid Library Art Show.  Those of you who exhibited in that show should be especially interested in

Lee’s presentation

NEWS ABOUT MEMBERS

Welcome to new member, Christy Gochneaur, who joined us a couple of months ago.  My apologies for this late

welcome.  Please add her name to your membership booklet with her address, 436 E. 275  St. Euclid, OH 44132th

and her phone number, 216-261-8974.

If you haven’t already seen Joanne Jacobsen’s, Harry Pierson’s, and Stan Klak’s exhibition at the Euclid Public

Library, you have the rest of December and probably the month of January to view it..  Another chance to

purchase paintings for your own enjoyment or as gifts.  Don’t miss it.  Tell your friends.

CITY HALL PICTURE EXCHANGE

Please put Friday, January 18, 2008 on your calendar as this is your chance to show your work and perhaps 

sell a picture or two.  Large pictures are wanted for display in the lobby where visitors to City Hall will have an

opportunity to see them.  The Exchange takes place every September, January and May.  Please bring your

pictures to Euclid City Hall, 585 East 222  Street by 10:00 a.m. on Friday, January 18  and plan to stay an hour nd th

or so until all exchanges have been accomplished.  Any questions, call Helen Penza, 440-367-5669, or Helen

Breach, 216-481-7960.  Mayor Cervenik has been most appreciative of our sharing our artwork for a few months.

Hope to see many of you there.

HOLIDAY CHRISTMAS PARTY

A good time was had by all at our annual Christmas party.  The food was delicious and plentiful, the prizes at the    

  Chinese Auction were fun to win.  Thanks to all who donated items and the those who bought tickets.

Thank you to the Euclid Women’s Ensemble for entertaining us before dinner with an excellent rendition of       

Christmas carols.
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